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Hi there,

I live in the ground flat at 114 Mansfield Road, which backs onto 2 Rona
Road.

Having looked at the proposed plans for 2 Rona Road I would like to
comment and share my concerns with the current proposal which we feel
would inhibit natural 1light and sun whilst decreasing privacy of our
garden and living space. Visually, the new plans, will be out of keeping
with the architecture of the street. I am unfamiliar with what the next
steps are but I wanted to share my concerns as I feel if the plans were
to go ahead they would profoundly affect us. Please do let me know what
other information you may need.

Kind regards

Rebecca Oliver

The Dusti Knuckle Bakery

]

www . thedustyknuckle. com

Twitter - @thedustyknuckle
Instagram - @thedustyknuckle



